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Columbus Laboratories .

505 King Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43201
Telephone (614) 424-6424
Telex 24-5454r

'

May 7, 1981
;

Mr. Frank D. Coffman
i Systems Interaction Branch

Division of Systems Integration
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 -

Dear Frank:

Enclosed for your infonnation and use is a revised draft letter report
on "The Systems Interaction Branch Approach to Systems Interactions in
LWR's". In revising the subject report we have tried to reflect the
comments -made in the continuing discussions between NRC and Battelle -

as well as some of the observations gathered as a result of our meeting
with the AIF.
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We look forward to your views on the enclosed draft.

Sincere ,
,
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Peter Cybulskis
1
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Enclosure,
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cc: R. Widrig, BNWL
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